

GLOBAL ENGAGEMENT OFFICE

16 December 2021

Ms Hon Pui Yee Principal Kowloon Tong School (Secondary Section)

Dear Principal Hon,

Congratulations on Your Graduate's Academic Success at PolyU

I am pleased to share with you that the following graduate from your school has excelled in her study at PolyU and graduated in the 2020-21 academic year: -

	Admission Year	Name of Student	Programme Award Title	Category of Award
1	2019	KWOK Tsz Ying	BBA (Hons) Management	First Class Honours

While sharing the joy and pride of this student's success, I would like to solicit your school's continued support by working closely with our University to develop outstanding young people for Hong Kong and the world at large. If your school would like us to deliver admissions talks or organise campus visits for your students, please contact Ms Corrina Lu (Associate Director) at 3400 8303 or Ms Cynthia Leung (Assistant Manager) at 3400 8302 for arrangement.

Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a rewarding new year ahead!

Many thanks and with regards,

Whien

Professor Geoffrey Shen

Director of Global Engagement and Chair Professor of Construction Management